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Fallings Park Primary School 
 

Address: Old Fallings Lane 
Low Hill 

Wolverhampton 
WV10 8BN 

 

Website: fallingspark.org.uk 
 

Phone: 01902 558375 
 

Email: fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

 
Learn Today for Tomorrow’s Success 

          1st May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,              
 
Re: Year 6 Curriculum Visit to Tatton Park  
 
As part of our new history curriculum (Britian at War), a visit has been planned to Tatton Park. Children 
will take part in a variety of activities throughout the day. Details of the visit are outlined below: 
 
When:   Monday 3rd June – 6SW & 6DW  
  Tuesday 4th June – 6DS & 6LC   
 
Where:  Tatton Park, Cheshire  
 
Depart:   8.15am   Return:   3:30pm 
Children need to arrive in school for no later than 8:00am.  The large hall will be open for children 

to come through.  
 
Lunchtime Arrangements:  Pupils will require a packed lunch for the day. Packed lunches can be 
provided by our caterers ‘Shire Services’, free of charge to those eligible for free school meals or £2.40 
for all other pupils. If you would like to order a packed lunch, please pop into the office to complete 
an order form by no later than Thursday 23rd May 2024.  
 
If you would like to provide your own lunch for your child, please ensure that it is in a suitable bag, 
clearly marked with your child’s full name. Please no fizzy drinks or glass bottles.  
 
Clothing:  Children to wear uniform, waterproof coat and suitable outdoor footwear.   
 
There is a gift shop at Tatton Park. Children are allowed to bring £5, if they wish, to spend in the shop. 
Please ensure all money is in a named envelope / purse / wallet. Children will be responsible to keep 
their money safe during the day.   
 
Whilst curriculum visits are subsidised, £13.25 is requested from parents/ carers for the school to be 
able to provide this visit. Please note if we do not receive enough contributions the visit may be 
cancelled.  
 

https://www.tattonpark.org.uk/home.aspx
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Please log into your School Gateway Account to provide consent and make payments. If you need help 
accessing your Gateway Account, please contact the school office on 01902 558375/ 
fallingsparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

M Shone  

 
Mrs Shone  
Year Leader (Year 6) 
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